
July 1, 2022

Mr. Tammi and School Board Members.

This is my official notice of resignation from driving and working for ISD #363. It has been my pleasure 
to drive for Indus school for so many years. I loved my time here and looking forward to the next chapter 
of my life. Thank you all who have made this such a wonderful place to work. I will miss you

Respectfully

Norine Kosobucki 


